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Board of Health Meeting Notice 

 
 

 

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Wednesday,  

June 3, 2020 at 3:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the Auditorium.  

 

 

The following items will be discussed: 

 

        

 1.  Immunitas Therapeutics, Inc., 830 Winter Street, 2nd Floor is requesting    

      an RDNA Permit. 

  

 2.  Xilio Therapeutics, 828 Winter Street, 3rd Floor is requesting an RDNA   

      Permit. 

 

 3.  Extending Pool and Camp Permits due to the COVID-19 Pandemic. 

  

 4. Update on rats. 

 

    

  

Michelle M. Feeley 

Director of Public Health 
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